
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

2022 AAP Annual Meeting, September 7-10, 2022, Denver, CO 
Contributor & Exhibitor Opportunities  

The Embassy Suites Denver-Downtown 
1420 Stout Street 
Denver, CO 80202 

303-392-1000 
 
 
The Association for Academic Psychiatry is offering a great, new opportunity to support AAP while providing marketing 
and advertising exposure for you or your client’s organization. Here is a link to our 2022 Annual Meeting Contributor & 
Exhibitor Application: 2022 Annual Meeting Contributor & Exhibitor Application . We invite you to review the 
information we’ve shared and would be grateful if you would consider joining us as a Contributor or Exhibitor in Denver. 
We are providing Exhibit opportunities that include sharing brochures or incentives in a small area of an unmanned table 
to larger Contributor opportunities of supporting educational and social events in addition to the exhibit opportunities. 
All of these opportunities come with a 50% AAP Online Job Board ($125) for a 60-day placement when you place your ad 
(Aug 15-Sept 4) in conjunction with an exhibitor/contributor opportunity. 

 
This is explained fully in the application cover page, but as a reminder your institution will have no influence on the 
selection of speakers, topics, or other components of the event/CME activity. Acceptance of our offer to exhibit in no 
way creates an expectation or obligation to recommend your institution. The exhibits will be held in conjunction with an 
accredited CME activity, and all ACCME requirements will be strictly observed and enforced by the CME Provider. By 
signing the application, you will be agreeing to what we have outlined in the application. Of course, please contact me 
with any questions or concerns you may have! 

 
Payments will be invoiced for both exhibit and contributor opportunities. They can be paid securely and easily online by 
credit card through the link located at the bottom of the invoice you will receive. The deadline for Exhibit & Contributor 
payments is due upon receipt. If you need to send a check, please contact me to make those arrangements. The 
application deadline is August 15 and all arrangements must be confirmed by August 31, 2022. 

 
We look forward to hearing from you! 
 
Holly Olmsted-Hickey 
Project Manager 
AAP Executive Office 
17W728 Butterfield Road 
Oakbrook Terrace, IL 60181 
hohickey@academicpsychiatry.org 
770-222-2265 
 
Our federal tax identification number is 04-2911227. 

https://associationforacademicpsychiatry.growthzoneapp.com/leadership-form/Fill/r4QbzSQp

